

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Headteacher: Mrs. Jen Fraser, B.Ed. (Hons), NPQH

Tuesday, 18th March 2025

## Reception 'Superheroes' Non-Uniform Day Wednesday 2<sup>nd</sup> April 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

As you are aware, our topic this term is called 'Everyday Superheroes,' and Reception have been tasked with making the local community happy. As part of this, we are going on a special mission on **Wednesday**, 2<sup>nd</sup> **April 2025** to deliver treats around Berryfields.

On this day we would like the children to come in dressed as their superhero alter ego. We do not want anyone to buy anything or to dress up as a typical superhero but instead we would like the children to create their own costume from things they already have in the house. We will be watching this <u>video</u> in school for inspiration, but we thought it might be useful to use at home to get your creative juices flowing!

We also require parent/carer helpers to come around with us from 9.00-10.30am, so if you can help, please sign up using this <u>link</u>. Please assume we will need all of the parents who have signed up to help unless you hear otherwise.

We look forward to seeing all the children's costumes on the day!

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully,

Miss Laura Dilks

Early Years Assistant Headteacher

